
Sign up for e-statements at ripleypower.com, or call the Halls or Ripley office.

Read more about 

Sign up to receive your electric bill by email. 
It’s convenient. It’s timely. It even helps the environment.

As a Ripley Power and Light customer, you 
can choose to receive your monthly 
electric bill by email, instead of through 

the U.S. Postal Service. 
     We feel that many of our customers will like the 
convenience and timeliness of their monthly  
“e-statement.”  
     As soon as we post our billing each month, 
you’ll receive your bill as a PDF attachment in your 
email. The PDF bill will look exactly like the 
electric bill we mail to you. 
     You can pay your bill 
on our website 
through the 
convenient 
link we give 
you in the 

email. You can print the PDF and pay your bill 
through our drive-through, night-deposit box or 
by mail.  
     Customers who decide to get their bill through 
email will have the benefit of seeing their bill 
several days before a mailed bill would arrive. 
     You’ll also have the gratification that in a small 
way you are helping the environment by cutting 
down on unnecessary paper. 
     If you want to receive your electric bill by  

e-statement, you’ll find a sign-up form on 
the front page of our website: 

ripleypower.com – or you 
can call the Ripley office 
at 731-635-2323 or the 
Halls office at  
731-836-7595. 


